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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

Monday 27th Jan- 

Rock Kidz in school 

 

Liverpool Academy  

Tournament  

 

Tuesday 28th Jan- 

Sportshall Athletics 

 

Wednesday 29th Jan- 

Chinese New Year 

 

********************** 

 

Our Parent group have been 

meeting every Wednesday 

afternoon and completing a 

range of enjoyable activities.  

Please call school if you 

would like to join them. 

 

Please let us know if any 

contact details have changed.  

Please also ensure that any 

electronic devices your  

children receive have the 

appropriate age settings  

applied. 

24th January 

2025 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
After School Kids Club 
Our club is up and running and is getting busier each week. Fun4Kidz have put 
together an information sheet regarding their prices and the subsidies that are 
available.  They are happy to discuss this with parents.  With maximum  
discounts, some parents may only pay £1.67 per session from 3:15pm– 
6:00pm. Please see the sheet on the reverse of this newsletter and contact 
school to enquire about places. 
 
Rock Kidz 
Please remember that Rock Kidz are coming to our school this coming Monday 
27th January.  Children have been asked to dress up as a Rock Star for the day 
and all adults will be dressing up too!  It is sure to be a fun day. Please do not go 
to any great expense with outfits. 
 
Y5 Museum Trip 
Well done to Y5 who attended Liverpool Museum this week and had an excellent 
time and learned lots of new information to compliment their work in class. Their 
behaviour was fantastic and they were a real credit to our school. 
 
Uniform 
Please can we once again ask that children are sent into school with the correct 
uniform. We also remind you that jewellery and make up should not be worn for 
school and children will be asked to remove this if they come in wearing it.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
Colomendy 
Year 6 parents/carers will be aware that Colomendy (Kingswood) recently went 
into administration and closed with immediate effect.  This left us in a difficult 
position as we had obviously planned for the trip and the children were really 
looking forward to it.  Since the closure, we have been looking at alternatives 
and we are happy to say that we have been able to book the PGL centre at  
Boreatton Park in Shrewsbury.  A big thank you to all of the staff who have  
enabled this change to be made so quickly so that our children did not miss out 
on a valuable experience with their friends and teachers. 
 
Chinese New Year 
Wednesday 29th January is Chinese New Year and we wish all members of the 
Chinese community a happy new year.  We hope that you enjoy your celebrations. 
 
 
 
Please contact us if you have any queries or concerns 
Mr Daniels 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


